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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Support for Option E/new middle school
1 message

Kat Bridgewater <kgbridgewater@gmail.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 11:39 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello,

I’m writing to voice my support for Option E/new middle school for Cape Elizabeth. I’m a Cape Elizabeth alumnus who
chose to mov back to town to raise my kids mostly because of the schools. I’m very much in favor of updates schools
to support our students and attract families to increase diversity and longevity in our community. Our town is known for
our amazing schools. We need to live up to this reputation.

Thanks for your support and representation.

Best,
Kat Bridgewater
2 Meadowview Ln
207-518-3604

Sent from my iPhone
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